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Welcome To Our Newsletter

Happy New Year to all our residents, relatives and friends! We appreciate all your
support and we look forward to a wonderful year ahead. We welcome the year 2024
with our continued commitment to providing exceptional care and support to our
residents. 

We would like to give a special mention to our dedicated staff who have worked
tirelessly over the festive period. A big thank you to all our team for making this
Christmas and New Year so magical and enjoyable for all in our care.

Also, if you know someone who would like to receive our email newsletters/updates
just let us know, or forward them the newsletter sign up link below:

Newsletter Sign-Up 

Best wishes,

George Joseph
Home Manager

Christmas 2023

Christmas Card Art

Our activities team spent an afternoon looking through some Christmas picture
postcards with our residents, they then picked their favourite and created a large-
scale version. This was a team effort. They chose to paint the mini car because
minis are fun and bring back happy memories, they created a cheeky father
Christmas bombing it home in time for Christmas. 

Christmas Themed Armchair Exercise

We had our regular Armchair Exercise with a Christmas theme. The Christmas
decorations are up, and we are embracing the Christmas joy. 

Christmas Jumper Day

We all took part in Christmas Jumper Day to raise awareness Alzheimer's Society.
Staff, residents, and resident's families joined in. It was nice to see everyone make
the effort and to wear their Christmas jumpers for the day. 

Christmas Party

We had our resident’s Christmas Party with the incredibly talented Kali - singing all
the Christmas tunes, there was a surprise visit from The Grinch and a delicious food
and cakes too. It was a lovely warm festive afternoon and our residents and staff
had a fabulous time.

Winter Wonderland Art

Nina from Mojo Art popped by and whipped us up into an arty party. We created
our Winter Wonderland art as a team and created magic as artists do, as always,
our work can be found on display on the Poppy Unit.

Intergenerational Christmas Fun

The nursery children came and sang Christmas songs to our staff and residents.
Santa came to our home and each of our residents received a visit, and it was
gladly received.

Christmas Wreaths

We have also been collaborating with a local school - Milestone School and every
Wednesday morning is our meet up craft day. We get crafty, enjoy talking, learning
and relaxing together. 

We made Christmas wreaths together for our home and their school. Seeing the
different generations unite is fabulous.

 
Pantomime

On Christmas Eve we enjoyed a live stream of Aladdin in our Cinema room
performed by the Marlowe Theatre. We had a lovely afternoon.
 

Pamper Time

After all the Christmas fun we thought a nice relaxing pamper afternoon was
needed so we had the lovely Holly visit us and the residents had some very relaxing
hand, arm, shoulder and scalp massages, by the time she left our residents were
feeling very relaxed. 

Activities

Participating in group activities is a great opportunity to meet people and learn new
skills. We are always passionate about creating new and engaging activities, as well
as having lots of old favourites in place, be that in a singular or group setting
according to preference.

Some of our January activities:

8th Nicky’s singalong at 2pm
17th Music for Health at 2pm
23rd Drumming Workshop at 2pm
29th Mojo Art Class at 2pm
 

Sta! News

The staff went bowling as our Christmas team event. Our lovely Sue, one of the
Activities Co-ordinators thrashed us all and received the bowling champion trophy,
we all had a great night with all the Hazelwood staff.

Social Media

Make sure to check out the Hazelwood Care Home Facebook Page.
 

Don't Forget To 'Like' Us!

Leave A Review

We would be very grateful if you could spare a few minutes to write a review for us:
 

Carehome.co.uk Reviews

Google Business Reviews
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